
 

To:  Texas Workers’ Compensation System Participants 

From:  Kara Mace, General Counsel 

Date:  February 13, 2024 

Subject: Rule Amendment Stakeholder Suggestions 

The Texas Department of Insurance, Division of Workers’ Compensation (DWC) asks for 
suggestions on future rulemaking projects. 

Complete the form on the TDI website to submit a suggestion. If you have any questions, 
please email RuleComments@tdi.texas.gov. 

https://www.tdi.texas.gov/wc/dwc/memos.html
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=iAxgbFB6GkKYF6lwoBrtKtr983LD9CFHvu7UPRpfEx1UQ0lBSUdZWkFLUU5YR0Y2MExVWEJPUlBaSy4u
mailto:RuleComments@tdi.texas.gov

